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Comments:  As a member of the Murray County community and resident of the Chattahoochee-Oconee National

Forests, I appreciate the opportunity to comment on the Foothills Landscape project. Fort Mountain has been my

home for most of my life, and I have fell in love with the natural landscapes and wildlife that comes with it. A

project of this size is quite unnerving especially when the use of chemicals are involved. How does the U.s.

Forest Service intend to use the herbicides? Where exactly will the bulk of this project be located? 

As an employee of a locally owned business, I believe it is imperative that more information be released, so I can

inform the constant flow of tourists that comes to see our breathtaking views and thriving forests that their favorite

trail may or may not be a construction site. 


